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lrgvdc

From: lrgvdc
Sent:
To:
Subject: RE: Safe Streets for All Pursuit Questions

Importance: High

Good Morning, 

Thank you for your interest in the RGVMPO RFP. Responses to your inquiry are in red text below following the 
question. 

Thank you for your response.  

We have an additional question, please see below. 

Is it correct that the Cost Proposal component is meant to expedite the negotiation/contracting process once a firm is selected 
and will not be considered as part of selection of the most qualified firm(s)? 

Yes, that is correct. The Cost Proposal component is designed to streamline the negotiation and contracting process after a firm 
has been selected. Its primary purpose is not to influence the initial selection of the most qualified firm, but rather to facilitate a 
quicker transition to the awarding of the consultant contract. Since the turnaround time of approximately 2 weeks, following the 
evaluation, contributes to the efficiency of this process. 

Thank you, 

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
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